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Post Op Instructions for Root Canal

Sensitivity/discomfort is normal following the procedure. Severe sensitivity/pain is not normal. You should

notice things getting better every day; typically sore for two days, then improvement somtimes up to two
weeks or more for pain to completely resolve.

If you are experiencing pain, you should contact the office so we can follow up immediately.

Try to avoid eating solid foods until the local anesthetic wears off. You will have no feeling in the
surrounding area, including your tongue in some cases, and may unknowingly bite yourself.

You can refer to our website for post-op instructions at www.highlanddentalaz.com



